Club Celebrates 15 years

Our Club celebrated its 15th Birthday at the September 2005 Dinner Meeting.  The Celebrations followed our usual monthly Dinner Meeting and included the cutting of our special Birthday Cake by our Charter Members..

District Governor, Ros Kinder proposed the toast to the Club congratulating members on their achievements on behalf of women both locally and at the international level and wishing the Club similar success in the coming years.

Charter Member and founder of the Club, Diane Leggo was our Special Guest Speaker.  Diane related the history of the Club from its beginnings in August 2000 through to today.  

The Club archives were on display and sifting through these brought back many happy memories of the successful functions the Club has organised and the various organisations that the Club has supported since its formation.
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